Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 10:04 AM
To: Coach Rob

Cc: Surinder Chandi

Subject: RE: ARCO #0601 (T0600100108)
Attachments: CL_PP_L_2014-08-18.pdf

Mr. Cole,

The fuel leak case for 712 Lewelling Blvd. in San Leandro (ACEH case RO0000309) remains an open case. The case is
being considered for case closure and is currently in a public comment period regarding potential case closure. See the
attached Invitation to Comment. Due to residual contamination, the site would be closed with site management
requirements that require further evaluation if the site is to be redeveloped or land use changes in the future.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Coach Rob [mailto:coachesezshortsale@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 1:39 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Surinder Chandi

Subject: ARCO #0601 (T0600100108)

Mr. Wickham,

My name is Coach Rob, | am a realtor working with buyers for the property located at 712 Lewelling Blvd. San
Leandro. We have looked on the site for contamination, GEOTRACKER.com and found your contact. | am
going to confess that I do not know much about this site but would like to know if and when this is schedule for
closure and if there contamination associated with this location?

Thank You,
COACH ROB
Your Real Estate Ambassador, CHS
Robert Cole
BRE # 01879355

"LETS GET IT DONE!!!"

www.coachesezshortsale.com







